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As an Oregon homeowner, I cannot begin to put into words how opposed to this I am. 

You continue to strip away rights from the people that provide a primary tax base for 

this state. Not only that, but you have a created a haven for other states to send their 

substance abusers as well as creating a dangerous, unwelcoming and dirty 

environment. You should be ashamed this is even on the agenda.  

 

Marcus (I’m taking my income to Alaska) Mason 


